ICC Agenda for Tuesday, October 27, 2009

Nelson Hall East, Room 106
1.  Motion RE:  Applied Technology (submitted by Eric Van Duzer):

· The ICC recommends that admissions be immediately suspended for all options in Applied Technology EXCEPT for the Product Design Pathway. 
· The revised curriculum for the Product Design pathway will be submitted to the ICC by January 2010 to undergo the curriculum review process. The program must have the new curriculum approved before proceeding with fall 2010 admissions.
· The Construction Management Option should be suspended, but not eliminated at this time.
· We recommend that all options other than the Product Design and Construction Management be eliminated as quickly as possible.
· A full program review of the AT Product Design program is due Spring 2013.   
· In fall 2013, the ATPD program’s viability will be evaluated by:
1. Showing growth in majors matching or exceeding the average of HSU programs.
2. Reaching a SFR greater than the HSU average for all lab-based programs.
· Failure to meet these targets will result in the ATPD program being submitted for the program elimination process in force at that time.

2.  Adjourn to Sub-committees

